
SANDISFIELD CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

MINUTES OF MEETING 

 

 

DATE:        September 18, 2018 

PLACE:      Town Hall Annex  

TIME:         7:00 P.M 

 

PRESENT:  Paul Gaudette, Mary Turek and Clare English 

 

Paul opened the meeting at 7:00 P.M.  Bills were paid and the mail perused.   

 

Brian Benito from KinderMorgan was not present due to being out of state.  

He will try next month. 

 

Paul reopened the public hearing for the Town of Sandisfield culvert 

replacement on Silverbook Road at 7:15 P.M.  Bob O’Brien and  

Fred Ventresco were present to represent the town. Bob had submitted new 

drawings showing the plan of work.  A lengthy discussion ensued. Mary 

Turek announced she was an abutter to the project.  The decision was made 

by both sides that this was not a problem. Clare made a motion to grant an 

Order of Conditions.  Seconded by Paul Gaudette, it carried unanimously. 

Paul closed the public hearing at 7:20 P.M. 

 

A discussion ensued regarding an Emergency Certification requested by Bob 

for Town Hill Road.  There was a large washout and a culvert needed to be 

replaced.  Paul was going to check with the DEP in the meeting but felt it 

would be o.k.  Mary Turek made a motion to grant an Emergency 

Certification.  Seconded by Paul Gaudette, the motion carried unanimously. 

 

Larry Dwyer was present to discuss Shade Road and the generic NOI.  He 

was told to speak with the road super, Bob  O‘brien. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:00 P.M. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Clare English, Administrate Aid/Secretary  


